
CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: April 23, 2020

TO: Honorable Paul Krekorian, Chair 
Honorable Curren D. Price, Jr., Vice Chair 
Honorable Paul Koretz, Member 
Honorable Bob Blumenfield, Member 
Honorable Mike Bonin, Member 
Budget and Finance Committee

FROM: Enrique C. Zaldivar, Director and General Manage: 
LA Sanitation and Environment \

SUBJECT: LA SANITATION AND ENVIRONMENT - 
BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2020-21

YQR’S PROPOSED

LA Sanitation and Environment (LASAN) and its more than 3,400 employees are proudly 
committed to be serving on the front lines of protecting public health during this difficult time. 
LASAN appreciates the support shown in Mayor Garcetti's proposed budget for these critical 
services, including the Comprehensive Cleaning and Rapid Engagement (CARE) teams, 
implementation of the Safe, Clean Water (Measure W) program, solid resources services, 
wastewater conveyance, treatment, and water recycling programs. LASAN shares in the Mayor 
and the City Council’s fiscal prudency goals and has no additional requests for the Fiscal Year 
2020-21 budget. "

Thank you in advance for your continued support of LASAN. If you have any questions or 
would like to discuss any of these items further, please feel free to contact myself or Lisa B. 
Mowery, LASAN’s Chief Financial Officer, at (213) 485-2210.
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Members of the City Council
Ana Guerrero, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office
Matt Szabo, Deputy Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office
Barbara Romero, Deputy Mayor, Mayor’s Office of City Services
Miguel Sangalang, Deputy Mayor, Budget and Innovation
Greg Good, Chief of Legislative and External Affairs, Mayor’s Office
Diana Mangioglu, Mayor’s Office of Budget and Innovation
Sharon Tso, CLA
Richard Llewellyn, Jr., CAO
Kevin James, President, BPW
LASAN Executive Team
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